
Dear mayor and council - 

Good afternoon, 

I’m writing with the deepest respect and appreciation for all the decades of wonderful memories 
created for so many by rmow.   

But, Please help our kids maintain the epic whistler experience we’ve all loved over the 
decades.  The poop, trash, toilet paper everywhere in the trees between the day lots, its 
terrible.   The families that arrive to enjoy whistler have no options (especially with young 
children.).  A small monetary investment of 6 Porto’s during crankworx would largely fix this issue.  3 
that stay all summer would do a great benefit to the community.  Everyday   100’s of children and 
youth pass through the skills park ( skate park area ), with no easy access to bathrooms.    Also, I’d 
like to volunteer with my family to clean the forested areas dividing the day lots. They must be 
cleaned of human fecal matter asap!   Myself and others want Whistler to offer to newcomers and 
youth the same “ magical” whistler experience that we love so much.   Please help us !   

 

Ps - we need signage at the perimeters of all wooded areas dividing lots 1-4.  “ please no pooping  or 
peeing the woods “.     I’m sure you can word it more eloquently than me.     Obviously, first we need 
a temporary solution -Referring people to the temporary porta potties in lot three.   
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